
  

COUNCIL – 2 MARCH 2011 
 
MEMBERS’ QUESTIONS 
 
 
Question 1 

 
Councillor V Shaw to as the Executive Member for Community Safety and 
Protection: 
 
I would like to know why I was told last week that if a Town Council defaults 
on its payment for CCTV cameras East Herts was not liable, when in the 
Executive papers of 11th January, Agenda item 7 regarding the future plans 
for CCTV , the Risk Management says there is no SLA with Town Councils, 
and East Herts is vulnerable to Councils withdrawing and not paying their 
contribution. If this happens East Herts would be responsible. 
 
 
Question 2 

 
Councillor A Burlton to the Executive Member for Housing and Health: 
 
Was the Executive Member for Housing and Health aware that East Herts 
PCT had told the dentists surgery at Thorley Community Centre that it was 
withdrawing its NHS funding with effect from last Friday, 25 February 2011 
and they will no longer be able to treat NHS patients?  Was he aware of any 
consultation that had been carried out with a huge number of patients spread 
over 3 wards in Bishop’s Stortford who had relied upon this practice for 25 
years? 
 
 
 
 
 


